
Atlantic City Municipal Utilities Authority 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

2024 FALL WATER MAIN/ HYDRANT FLUSHING 

 

The ACMUA will continue flushing fire hydrants on Monday, September 

30, 2024, 8 AM – 5 PM Monday through Friday.   

While flushing, water may become cloudy or discolored and you may 

notice a decrease in water pressure.  If you experience cloudy or 

discolored water, please run your water until it is clear.   

The ACMUA thanks you in advance for your cooperation while we 

perform the necessary functions to ensure the safety of all residents.  If 

you have any questions, call 609-345-3315. 


